
 

The Peach Beat 
 
 

January 20, 2018 Weekly Newsletter  
 
Good crowd on Saturday night .  If you missed it, you 
missed a party!  
 
Thanks to Rena Wood for taking our pictures.  
 
 
 
 
 
Thanks to 
Debbie and 
Mark Hicks for 
serving at the 
welcome table. 
 
 
 



 
 
Thanks to Judy 
King for also 
serving at the 
welcome table. 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
Thanks to Nena 
and Dick 
Gavigan for 
selling split the 
kitty tickets.  
 
 
 
 



 
 
 
Congrats to Mike 
Stewart for 
winning $ 147 in 
split the kitty 
drawing!   
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
Thanks to Rich 
Kopels for 
keeping us on 
the dance floor ! 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 



 
Member Lottery  

 
 
King Walker would have  won 
$280 in the member lottery .   
 

 
 
 

 
 

 

Next week, the member lottery 
amount will be $ 354.  You must be 
present to win!  
 
 

 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 

 
 

Member 
Lottery 

Amount: 
 

$354 



Message from Rena Wood  
Our Dance Class Coordinator Extraordinaire  

 
 
 

 
 
FREE SHAG LESSONS RESUME FEBRUARY 3 

 
Countdown has begun....only two more weeks , so mark your calendar as our 
free shag lessons resume on FEBRUARY 3rd, watch the update for more 
information.  A schedule is posted below and will be posted on our website. 
 
We have Jackie & Charlie "Basic Plus" DVDs for $25.00 each (3 left).  Also, we 
have a few ShagAtlanta bags for $5.00 each. 
 
For those of you that would like to take private lessons, we have three 
instructors that are available.  Below are their names and information. You will 
need to contact them directly for when, where and how much.  
 
Danette and Mark Burson                      Betty Kane                                DeWitt Hinson                     
770-367-8625                                           803-464-9906                            770-729-1681                      
burson848@aol.com                               Call or text  

 

If you have any questions about the free shag lessons just drop me an email or 
call me.....770-469-5422 or renawood@bellsouth.net .  
 
 

  

mailto:burson848@aol.com
mailto:renawood@bellsouth.net


*****ATTENTION*****  
FREE SHAG LESSONS RESUME FEB 3rd  

*2018 FEBRUARY SCHEDULE* 
ALL LESSONS START AT 6:00 PM  

       Lessons start the first Saturday of each month for 4 weeks.  Please  

                   make an effort to take them in the order in which they are taught.  
 

   BASIC I      BASIC II  

 

 FEB  3 Basic and Start - up    Pivot w/ Breakaway     

 

 FEB 10 Female & male turns    Belly Roll    

  

   FEB 17 Triple Basic     Side Pass & Kick Back w/ Lean  
  

 FEB 24 Apple Jack      SUGARFOOT 

 

WATCH FOR ANY òCHANGESó IN òREDó  
 

Be sure and check our òWEEKLY UPDATEó, www.shagatlanta.com ,   

for any changes to our schedule.  

          

Questions?     Contact Rena Wood  

                                            renawood@bellsouth.net         

                                                770 - 469 - 5422             

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

http://www.shagatlanta.com/


 

 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Date Event 
  
February 3  Free Dance Lessons Resume 
February 10  3ÔȢ 6ÁÌÅÎÔÉÎÅȭÓ $ÁÙ 0ÁÒÔÙ 
March 17  St. 0ÁÔÒÉÃËȭÓ $ÁÙ 0ÁÒÔÙ 

First Quarter Membership 
Meeting  

June 9 Second Quarter Membership 
Meeting  

June 30 Fourth of July Party  
August 18 Third Quarter Membership 

Party  
October 27  Halloween Costume Party  
November 10  Fourth Quarter Membership 

Party  
November 29 ɀ December 1 Christmas Party Weekend  
December 31 .Å× 9ÅÁÒȭÓ %ÖÅ 0ÁÒÔÙ 
  

 
  



Message from Kathy Stowers  
Treasurer  

 

Renewals 
If you missed our re-up party, you can still renew.  Cost is $45 
per person. 

 
SOS CARDS 

2018 SOS cards are available.  Please see me to purchase one. I have 22 left. 
 

 
Thanks everyone for their 
donations to Camp Sunshine!  
Awesome amount! 

 
 
 

 
 

 
 

Members i n Need 
 
 
Remember to keep all of those in our 
club who are recovering from illnesses 
in your thoughts and prayers. Cards 
and emails are appreciated. 
 

¶ Tom Martin ɀ loss of mother 
 

If anyone knows of a member in need of special thoughts and prayers, please email 
bzhicks@aol.com. 

 

Camp Sunshine 
Amount YTD: 

 

$34 

mailto:bzhicks@aol.com


 

 

WELCOME DESK 
VOLUNTEERS NEEDED! 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
7Å ÎÅÅÄ ÙÏÕ ÔÏ ÓÉÇÎ ÕÐ ÉÎ ÔÈÅ ÂÏÏË ÆÏÒ ÁÎ ÈÏÕÒ ÈÅÒÅ ÏÒ ÔÈÅÒÅȢ  0ÌÅÁÓÅ ÄÏÎȭÔ ÆÏÒÇÅÔ ÔÈÁÔ ÔÈÉÓ 
task is a necessary part of our Saturday nights.  Thank you to the volunteers that helped 
on previous Saturdays! And THANK YOU to all who committed to volunteer in the future.  
Please contact Debbie Hicks  (m_dhicks@att.net) to volunteer . 

 
 

 
Split the Kitty Volunteers 

Needed 
 

 
 
 
 
Please help ShagAtlanta by volunteering to sell "Split-
the-Kitty" or 50 /50 raffle  tickets on Saturday nights at 
Nemoe's.   
 
Aside from volunteering to serve at the front desk sign-in table, this is another great way 
for new members to meet more members.   You can sign-up on a sheet provided at the 
front desk.  Please contact Nez Walker  (king.walker@comcast.net ) to volunteer . 

mailto:m_dhicks@att.net


PICTURES FROM SATURDAY NIGHT 
 

  



  


